Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Coach of Basketball
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Coach:

We are planning on a basketball trip through

the Middle West the week of December 1lbth, and
are wondering if it would be possible to arrange
a game with you on Wednesday, December 17th. If
so, what guarantee would you be able to offer us?

Would it be convenient for you to answer soon
in order that we may eonelude the arrangements
for our 1941-42 schedule.

With kindest regards, I am

Very truly your
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Coach of Bas ball



